Tri-Township Park District

Troy, lllinois 62294
MINUTES - SPECIAL MEETING - TRI-TOWNSHIP PARK DISTRICT

The meeting was convened at the pavillion meeting room at 7:30 P.M.
on November 24, 1982 with president Russell Wiesemeyer presiding,
for the purpose of selecting a tenant for the trailer. In-addition
to the president Commissioners answering present to the roll call
were Arth, Foucek, Langenwalter and Leonard.

Eight applications were filed. The Board voted to accept the
application of John Carter with the application of Joe Woods
as second choice,

The tenant will be required to assist the Park Groundskeeper,
Mr. Semanisin, with park duties for a minimum of twelve hours
per week.

The Board agreed that material will be furnished by the
District for all work performed by the tenant related to the
trailer, subject to prior approval by the Board.

Any furnishings brought by the tenant must be insured by the
tenant.

The tenant will be required to pay for telephone, electric
and gas services. Minor repairs will be at the expense of the
tenant. Major repairs will be at the expense of the District.

The tenant is also required to be alert to any acts of
vandalism occuring on park property and report those incidents
immediately to the Troy Police Department.

LELAND ED LEONARD
Secretary/Treasurer
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